GOVERNMENT OF GOA
| DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL

n EDUCATION
CENTRALIZED ADMISSION DIVISION |

ATTENTION: DEGREE APPLICANTS
The detailed Revised Schedule of SECOND
ROUND OF ADMISSIONS to NEET based
Courses, B. Pharm and B. Arch, to be conducted
at Directorate of Technical Education, Porvorim, is
notified on DTE website www.dte.goa.gov.in as
follows:

(a) BAMS, BHMS, AHS, BNYS, B.Sc.
NURSING & B. ARCH Degree Courses on
Thursday, 11" and Friday, 12" Sept.2025.

(b) MBBS, BDS, B. V. Sc. & A.H. and B.
PHARM. Courses on Monday, 15"
September, 2025

All eligible candidates on the Merit List may take

note and attend the rounds accordingly.
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